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Another tax? We do not need another tax in this state. We just had the largest kicker 

in the history of the state, why don’t we use a little bit of that for “public safety.” 

Another tax would harm everyone in Oregon, especially those with low incomes who 

can barely afford anything as it is. Extra taxes will cause them to lose their homes 

and only worsen the homelessness problem in our state. Landlords who have rentals 

would be forced to sell leaving the renter without a place. Use the money that we 

already have and cut things we don’t really need.   


